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I guess today is the deadline, so finally getting around to writing. 

 

 

In general I have reviewed the comments made by Friends of the Clearwater and basically agree with them. Of

particular concern to me is the amount of logging proposed. I am quite familiar with the government's attempts to

log in an environmentally sound way, and in my opinion they consistently fail. 

 

 

In is also my belief that Old Growth should be religiously protected. It should never be cut or even actively

managed. 

 

 

The more roadless areas the better. 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Bill Caldwell

1091 Saddle Ridge Road

Moscow ID 83843

 

 

208 883-4538

 


